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Dear Professor Wang:   

    It is with great pleasure to inform you that the Program Committee has recommended the 

acceptance of your proposed paper:  

“Assessing the Effect of International Trade on CO2 Emissions from the GVCs’ 

Perspective”   

into the official program of the WEA International’s 15th International Conference (joint with 

Keio University) in Tokyo, Japan, March 21-24, 2019.    

  As the coordinator of the CEP sessions, I also have the distinct pleasure of notifying you that 

the Committee cited the high quality of your work and the important policy implication of your 

paper.  As a result, your paper will be part of presentation under the category of CEP 

(Contemporary Economic Policy) ‘Invited Sessions’.     

  I understand your participation is contingent of securing funding and travel authorization.  I 

would greatly appreciate if you would kindly inform me, at your earliest convenience, regarding 

the matter of your attendance.  This will allow me ample time to finalize the program.  

     

Best wishes,    

 

 

  
  

               Jack W. Hou  

Coordinator, CEP Sessions 

 


